
NRPC MUNICIPAL PLAN REVIEW COMMITTEE 
January 29, 2025 

 

In Attendance: Heidi Valenta, Megan Sherlund 

Staff: Greta Brunswick, Luke Slomba 

The Municipal Plan Review Committee held a remote meeting via Zoom on January 29, 
2025. The meeting was opened by H. Valenta at 6:13pm. 

1. Adjustments to agenda - None 

2. Public Hearing: Request for Regional Approval of Georgia town Plan 
The public hearing was opened by H. Valenta at 6:14. Staff briefly reviewed the Final 
Review and Implementation Assessment for Georgia’s plan and planning process. 
M. Sherlund commended the town on their planning process and effort in refining 
their draft of the plan in response to feedback from the committee. M. Sherlund 
motioned to recommend that the plan be approved and planning process be 
confirmed by the NRPC Board of Commissioners. This motion was seconded by H. 
Valenta and passed. 

3. Other business – The committee recognized that H. Valenta will be stepping down, 
meaning M. Sherlund will the only standing member when the committee merges 
with the Regional Plan committee pending Board approval. 

4. Adjourn – 6:27 pm 


